
 
 

ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR APPOINTMENT  
TO CITIZENS OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE  

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District (MPRPD) is 
looking for candidates to appoint to its Citizens Oversight Committee. Interested parties 
must reside within MPRPD’s boundaries and satisfy other requirements noted in the 
Guidelines. The term is 2 years, for up to 2 consecutive terms.  The Committee meets 
annually, at a cycle to be determined. 
 

Instructions: If you are interested in serving on the Committee, please: 1) submit 
Curriculum Vitae to Shuran Parker, Board Clerk at clerk@mprpd.org and 2) complete 
Candidate Questionnaire.   

Date Due:  Friday, November 15, 2024.   

The MPRPD Nominating Committee may conduct candidate interviews, and the Board of 
Directors will likely make appointments in December.   

   

 

The Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District was established by voters in 1972 and entrusted 
to acquire lands for the express purpose of preserving open space and providing recreational 
opportunities.  Since its inception, the District has successfully protected approximately 12,500 
acres of open space and has acquired, or helped acquire a total of 24 parks and open spaces. 

The District’s current boundaries cover over 500 square miles and include the seven incorporated 
cities on the Monterey Peninsula, Carmel Valley, Pebble Beach and the Big Sur Coast. For more 
information about MPRPD, visit our website at mprpd.org. 

 

Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District 
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